Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 3:25 PM
To: '‘Brian Saliman'

Subject: RE: Alameda Islander (RO0003075)
Hello Brian,

| would like to review the design plans for the foundations and utilities to assure that they are consistent with the
assumed conditions and do not create any unexpected preferential pathways or exposure routes with the subsurface.

The November 11, 2011 Risk Management Plan and Site-specific Health and Safety Plan will provide the protocols to be
followed during construction.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Brian Saliman [mailto:BSaliman@rcdev.org]
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 12:58 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Alameda Islander (RO0003075)

Hi Jerry:

| hope this e-mail finds you well.

| wanted to let you know that we are scheduled to start construction at the Islander on January 9"
Do you need to review any additional plans before we begin work?

Thanks.

Brian



